
TOWN OF LONG BEACH 
2019 BUDGET HEARING 

SEPTEMBER 17, 2018 
6:30 P.M. 

 
The Town budget hearing was called to order at 6:30 p.m. 
in Town Hall.  In attendance were councilpersons Pete 
Byvoets, Jane Neulieb and Joy Schmitt and Clerk-Treasurer 
Bill de Funiak.  There was 1 resident in attendance. 
 
The “notice to taxpayers” was available online at 
www.budgetnotices.in.gov  through Gateway or by calling 
888-739-9826. 
 
The hearing was called to order at 6:31 PM. There were no 
objections to the 2019 Budget. Resident Bob Gallagher 
spoke in favor of the 2019 Budget. The hearing was closed 
at 6:37 PM. 
 
The Budget Adoption meeting will take place Monday, 
October 1st at 6:30 p.m. in Town Hall. 
 
A motion to adjourn was made by Byvoets and seconded 
by Schmitt; motion was approved 3-0. The meeting was 
adjourned at 6:39 PM. 
 
Respectively submitted, 
Bill de Funiak, 
Clerk-Treasurer 

http://www.budgetnotices.in.gov/


 

 

             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


